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Brandy Butler

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2018 4:32 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20170271
Attachments: NO, NO, NO

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2018 4:18 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20170271 
 
Copies on file.   DHood 
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Brandy Butler

From: Wallace Sterling <wsterlin@tampabay.rr.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 31, 2017 5:24 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: NO, NO, NO

As a retired teacher living in Hillsborough County, I loudly say NO (nix, nein, nay., nope, nada) to any proposed rate 
increase by TECO to  
possibly cover cost of recent OSHA fines, even for loss of revenue.   We  
have had it with this monopolistic and aggressive and  uncaring  utility. 
 
 
Wallace Sterling 
Tampa FL 




